
Marc Simmons, June1, 2016 

Dear Sung and John, 

Thank you so much for getting me involved and being patient. It was a privilege to be involved 
and to make a modest contribution to the Korean Pavilion 2016! 

Sung, you and your team and with John as advisor did a spectacular job putting together that 
exhibition and catalogue. One can clearly see the rigour and thoughtfulness at work. You have 
done a service to your country and to the Korean and international design community. The work 
also stands as an Academic achievement as well, which is clearly special in the context of many 
other pavilions at the Biennale. 

It was also wonderful to join for the opening, for the reception and to spend time with you both 
and Evita. 

John, as mentioned I will certainly be in Athens for the 23 and 24 of June along with two 
colleagues, Richard and Paolo. I'll coordinate when I know further details. 

Sung I very much look forward to 12 days in Korea! With students. My guess is that the trip will 
likely take place mid September and October there's a good chance the family will join. I'll be in 
touch over the summer with details and some requests for assistance. 

Very best to you both. 

Sincerely 

 


